
542
8685

21st March

Sir,

In reply to your letter of

the 11th Instant I have to inform

you that the Department cannot

consent to accept less than the upret

price, $60.00 each, for lots 10 and 11

South Side of Miller Street, Bronte.

They are good Lots, well situated

and you have had the use of them

free for 16 or 18 Pears.

I am,

Sir,

Your obedient servant.

Rob Sinclar

for the Deputy of the Supt. General

of Indian Affairs.

Mr Samuel Adams

Bronto.

Ont.
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